
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 8, 2021  

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re: I SUPPORT [HB 2062]. 

[HB 2062] is good for the environment. 

A comment on refrigerators. 

To be in "environmental compliance" refrigerants used in refrigerators negatively affects the service life. 

The mandatory use of "environmental friendly refrigerants" results in the necessity to purchase a "new 

refrigerator" every few years. 

This is a big problem. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
 
 


